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You’re Invited to a Virtual Public Meeting 

Virtual Public Meeting for the NM 264 
Alignment Study Milepost 0 to 16 – August 23, 2022

We Want to Hear From You!
Comments are being accepted from 
August 23, 2022, through September 22, 2022.
You can comment in the following ways:
• Attend virtual meeting 	
• Email: NM264Study@hdrinc.com
• Call: 602-299-9581
• Visit the project website: 
   www.dot.nm.gov/projects/nm264study
• USPS mail to: NM 264 Study C/O 
                              Kristi Shepherd, HDR Engineering 
                              20 E. Thomas Road, Ste 2500                          
                              Phoenix, AZ 85012

NMDOT invites you to participate in a live virtual public meeting on Tuesday, August 23, 2022, starting at 6:00 pm (MT)
to learn more about and share your input on the study.

The New Mexico Department of Transportation (NMDOT), 
in coordination with the Federal Highway Administration, 
is conducting an Alignment Study on NM 264 in McKinley 
County from the Arizona/New Mexico state line to the 
US 491 interchange near Yah-Ta-Hey to document existing 
conditions and develop highway improvement alternatives. 
NM 264 serves as a key corridor to the Navajo Nation, 
connecting communities to Window Rock, AZ, and serves 
as a connection to US 491. The purpose of this meeting is to 
introduce the study, the conditions identified and receive 
public input. 



Join the live virtual public meeting on your computer, smartphone or tablet by using the link below, or by 
calling in on your telephone:

ONLINE OR CALL-IN

• Link: bit.ly/NM264-EN

• Phone: +1-408-418-9388

• Meeting number (Access code): 2485 956 3910

• Password: NM264 (66264 from phones)

Unable to attend?
If you cannot participate in the virtual meeting, the 
event will be recorded and posted on the project 
website shortly after the meeting. 

To request meeting assistance, language translation, 
or ADA accommodations, please contact 
Kristi Shepherd at 602-299-9581 or 
NM264Study@hdrinc.com by August 16, 2022.

How To Participate
Tuesday, August 23, 2022 | Beginning at 6:00 pm (MT)

Learn more at: 	 www.dot.nm.gov/projects/nm264study	


